
The weather last weekend was great for Hal-

loween activities! We had lots of little ghouls 

and goblins out and about. We also had a few 

prehistoric friends roaming the campground.  

Events for This Week: 
Friday, August 18th:  

 1:00 pm: Crafts - This week we will be 

making fire starters, purses and wallets, 

and other fun stuff. Come join Miss Flo 

for a fun afternoon. 

 7:00 pm: Horseshoes - Everyone is wel-

come to come and join in the fun. Located 

at the horseshoe pits near the Clubhouse. 

 7:30 pm: Texas Hold’em – Anyone 16 

years of age or older is welcome to play. 

 

Saturday, August 19th:  

 50/50: Your sellers will be going door to 

door 

 10:00 am: Kid’s Bingo – Kids, grab your 

dabbers and your friends and come have 

some fun! 

 10:00 am: Adult Softball - Everyone is 

welcome! Grab your mitts and play or come 

to cheer on the players. 

 2:00 pm: Cardboard Boat Race -The 

Blue Haven Cardboard Boat Race is back! 

Build the best boat that you can using only 

cardboard and tape, no other materials al-

lowed! This year we are looking for not on-

ly a boat that floats, but that is fast. We 

will have you race against other boats to 

see who is the fastest across the pool. 

One person per boat and no paddles, only 

your hands can be used. We will race two 

at a time and the winning boat moves on to 

the next round until we have a winner! 

Looking forward to the fun! Will be locat-

ed at the pool. 

 8:30 pm: St. Patrick’s Day Dance - 

Music by KTK. Tickets for the Baskets are 

available at the 

Office and will 

also be sold at 

the dance. They 

are 6 for $5.00 

or $1.00 each. 

 

Sunday, August 20th:  

 10:00 am: Kid’s Softball - Grab your 

glove and your shoes and join us!  

 6:30 pm: Darts - Come and join the 

game. We always have fun during this 

event. 

 

Monday, August 21st:  

 7:00 pm: Adult Bingo - You might be a 

big winner! Children may attend, but must 

be with an adult and must purchase a 

$5.00 entry pack - no exceptions! 
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Some our ghouls and goblins from the Halloween Party! 



Update on Events: 

 Crafts: We had lots of new friends at 

Crafts. We stayed busy, busy, busy.  

 Texas Hold’em: We had 10 players.  

1st place: Shawn Agoney 

2nd place: Bimmer Agoney 

3rd place: Albert 

4th place: Ken 

5th place: Joey 

 

 Kids Bingo: Seventy-five excited kids 

this past week with a lot of newcomers. 

Only 3 Bingo’s left so come try your 

luck! -Ray and Margaret Doran 

 

 Adult Softball: Cancelled due to rain. 

Let’s try hard next week! 

 

 Kid’s Halloween Party: Trick or Treat! 

There were no tricks at this year’s Blue 

Haven Halloween Party! There were lots 

of treats and fun to be had by all of the 

kids!  First they were greeted by Robin 

Boswell Bresette and Fred Flintstone. 

Cathy and Jim Jewtraw, Nancy 

Vaudreuil, LindaThompson, Patty Cormi-

er, Eveline Verdon, Aaron Edwards, 

Cheryl Garrow, Heather Agoney, and 

Christine Vande-Velde all assisted with 

the games. Haystack Balloon Race, Donut 

Chomp, Mummy Freeze Dance, Feed the Mon-

ster, and Catch the Spider in the Web were 

among the activities set up for the kids. In 

addition to the games, Trick or Treaters 

were able to make Halloween Crafts with 

Christopher and Joey Goheens, Joe Garrow, 

and Joe Herzog assisting them. Each party 

goer enjoyed treats like homemade cup cakes 

donated to us by our fellow campers Brian 

Gadway and Anthony Biasini. The rest of the 

food was served by Jane Way, Jennifer 

Zuckerberg, and Heather Sawyer. The Zuck-

erbergs, Sharon Rathbun, Noura Jackson, and 

Lauren Garrow assisted with decorating and 

prepping for the party. Costumes were worn 

by most of the 130 kids! Thanks to everyone 

who helped make this a huge success, espe-

cially Christina. The amount of planning and 

time spent is well worth the kids’ enjoyment 

and happiness, but it could not have happened 

without your help! For those who I forgot to 

mention, a 

big thank 

you! Also 

Congratula-

tions to Em-

ma Davies! 

She was the 

lucky one 

who 

guessed 

how many 

candy corns 

were in the 

jar at our 

Halloween 

Party! She 

now has 163 

candy corns 

to snack on! 

She guessed 168. Enjoy! 

Some dinosaurs were spotted at Blue Haven! 

Emma had the winning guess for the 

jar of candy corn! 



 Teen Event: We had about 12 teens on the 

basketball court on the Southside and all 

had a great time. Thank you to all that 

came. -Jim and Danny 

 

 Hayride: Thanks Dave Bechard for the Hal-

loween Hayride! The kiddos certainly did 

enjoy it! They even got a Halloween treat!!! 

 Kids Softball: Wow! The most thrilling 

game of the season so far! The first two 

innings went by with no score. The Ninja 

Turtles got ahead in the third and stayed 

ahead until the end. The Ninja Turtles cap-

tained by Aiden Moore, won 9 to 8 over the 

Rugrats captained by Logan McManus. The 

Rugrats came back with six runs in the sev-

enth but the Turtles held them to the end. 

Star Player of the Turtles was Owen Rob-

erts and Star Player for the Rugrats was 

Samantha St. Onge, both of them made 

awesome catches. Reminder: Kid’s Softball 

Championship and Banquet is August 27th. 

 

 Darts: Another fun filled night. High score 

men: Harold with 100. High score women: 

Ally with 93. Finishes: Harold with 3; Char-

lie and Shawn both with 2; Steve, Dawn, 

Darlene, Danny, Ally, and Heather all with 1. 

Winning team: Shawn, Dawn and Danny. 

 

 Adult Bingo: Come and try your luck at 

the pickle jar! We sell snacks and dab-

bers. Our big winner tonight was Darlene 

Tracey and Amanda Cayea. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Watch future newsletters for more infor-

mation.  

 August 26th: Blue Haven's First Washer 

Toss Tournament – New event coming to 

Blue Haven: the Washer Toss Tournament 

(aka Redneck Horseshoes). Curious? In-

terested? Come see us on August 26th at 

1:00 pm at the North Field near the Club-

house. Anyone 16 years or older is wel-

come to participate. The cost is $5.00 per 

person. For more information, please see 

Ken and Doris at 10 Brookside or Ben and 

Holly at 13 Hemlock. Hope to see you 

there! 

 August 26th: Blue Haven Adult Prom – 

The theme is “Hollywood”.  See attached 

flyer for more information. 

 August 26th: Golf Cart Race - Last 

The Halloween Hayride was enjoyed by all! 

Everyone had great costumes on at the Halloween 

Party! 



year’s winner of the Golf Cart Race was 

Jennifer Farkas, can she keep her title? 

If you are interested in signing up for the 

golf cart race please do so soon! It's ap-

proaching fast and we need to plan for the 

event. Only electric carts allowed, your 

cart must be registered at the office, and 

the driver must be licensed to drive the 

cart. There will be two different classes: 

Electric Modified and Electric Standard. 

Come have some fast fun! Sign-up will be 

at the Office. The event starts at 11:00 

am at the South Ballfield. 

 August 27th: Kid’s Softball Banquet 

 September 2nd or 3rd: Blue Haven Soft-

ball Tournament – This will be taking 

place on one of these days, depending on 

the weather. 

 September 2nd: Kid’s Super Bingo 

 September 2nd: Blue Haven Fest - Tick-

ets for the BBQ Chicken Dinner are availa-

ble at the Office. Tickets are $8.00 for 

ages 9 and up, $2.00 for ages 8 and under 

accompanied by an adult. More details to 

come in next week’s newsletter. 

 September 2nd: Couples Horseshoe Tour-

nament 

 September 2nd: Final Dance/Lot Draw – 

Music by Overdrive. Tickets available now 

at the Office. 

 September 3rd: Kid’s Softball Banquet 

 September 3rd: Adult Super Bingo 

 September 8th: Blue Haven Annual Fire-

man Appreciation Dance - Music by DJ 

Flash. Starts at 8:30 pm. 

 September 9th: Blue Haven Dart Tourna-

ment - Registration starts at 10:30 am for 

play to start at 11:30 am. Tickets are 

$15.00 US funds: $10.00 for the roast 

beef dinner and $5.00 for darts. All win-

nings will be in US dollars. There will be a 

maximum of 84 players. Buy your tickets 

quickly before they run out. For anyone 

who wishes to play but did not get a ticket, 

come to the Clubhouse during registration. 

You might be able to enter if there is a 

cancellation. Tickets are available from 

Charlie Williams at 9 Maple, Ken Murphy at 

We had some pretty scary Trick or Treaters! 



10 Brookside, Ed Currie at 9 Spring, and 

Danny Adams at 24 Riverside. 

 September 10th: Final Camp Meeting 

 

Terry Fox Cancer Foundation Fund-

raiser 2017: Thanks to the support of Blue 

Haven Campers, last year’s raffle was a huge 

success! We raised $1,262 thanks to the great 

prizes that were donated. This year’s prizes 

won’t fall short. Tickets are $2.00 each or 3 

for $5.00. Karen Nolan and friends will be go-

ing around the campground selling tickets or 

feel free to find us at 26 Pinewood. Drawing 

will be held Labor Day weekend at the fes-

tivities. With your support we can make a dif-

ference! Thank you! 

Our prizes include: 

1st prize: Apple Watch ($400.00 value) 

2nd prize: Gel Moment Nail System 

($350.00 value) 

3rd price: Fit Bit ($200.00 value) 

4th prize: 100th Anniversary Hockey Jersey 

($100.00 value) 

5th prize: Basket of Cheer ($150.00 value) 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Happy Birthday greetings this week go out to: 

 8/18: Irene Lavalley 

 8/18: Jason Hosie 

 8/18: Anna Cordella 

 8/18: Lucas Magera 

 8/18: Logan Allen 

 8/21: Joshua Girard, 15 

 8/23: Catelyn Reed 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
Happy Anniversary greetings this week go out 

to: 

 8/18: Julie & Scott Short, 27 years 

 8/18: Kathy & David Ryan, 38 years 

 8/21: Julie & James Coyle, 18 years 

 8/24: Heather & Shawn Agoney, 9 years 

 

Welcome! 
Please join us in welcoming our newest addi-

tions to the Blue Haven family: 

 Shirley & Randall Thomas on Cedar 1 

 Harold Seymour & Allison Goss on Michelle 

27 

 

50/50: Our lucky winner with the winning 

number 4316395 was Cheryl Cantwell from 

Hillside 29. She won a whopping $636 from 

the pot! 

 

Some Reminders: 
 We have noticed that we still have several 

golf carts in the park without their num-

bers on them. We are asking these campers 

to please get your numbers as soon as pos-

sible. We will be checking that all carts 

have them between now and site contract 

time. The first time we have to ask you to 

get your numbers, the cart will be confined 

to the site until numbers are attached. The 

next time we have ask, the cart will have to 

leave the campground and not return. If 

you are not sure of your number or have 

not gotten one yet, come to the office to 

see Theresa. 

 If you would like us to put something in the 

Gazette it needs to be submitted to us by 

no later than 12:00 pm on Tuesday. 

The adults had fun at the Halloween Party as 

well! 


